
September 6, 2017 
 

Michael Comba 
Maple Leaf Golf & Country Club  
2100 Kings Highway 
Port Charlotte, FL 33980 
 

Dear Michael, 
 
Thank you for returning your Neighborhood Environmental Assessment and Environmental Plan -- I 
enjoyed learning more about your community! Enclosed you will find a Neighborhood for Nature Status 
Report, and supplemental educational materials.  

For you to receive the Neighborhood for Nature award, we will be looking for you to implement 
Neighborhood Environmental Projects. Complete one project to be eligible for an Audubon Project 
Award. Complete three projects in a year to be eligible for an Environmental Stewardship Award. 
Complete a project from each track area, for a total of five, to be eligible for a Neighborhood for Nature 
Award. See page 25 of the Green Neighborhoods Award Handbook for a list of projects. You can access 
the Handbook as well as many resources from the member only website at 
http://www.auduboninternational.org/members-green-neighborhoods. Your username is your email 
address and password can be reset if you don’t remember it. You can also upload documents and 
images from this website. 

Should you find that you need additional resources or educational materials, please don’t hesitate to call 
me at 518-7679051 ext. 124. You can also reach me by email at jessica@auduboninternational.org.  
We’re here to serve as a resource for you and help make your neighborhood a success. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Jessica Latus 
Director of Sustainable Community Programs 

120 Defreest Drive, Troy, NY 12180  
T: 518.767.9051 F: 518.767.9076 W: www.auduboninternational.org 
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